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April 13, 2020
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SUBJ:  Increase in Re-Admission Fee
 
In 2014 the Office of the President mandated a periodic increase to the Graduate Admission
and Re-admission fee.  This message serves as a reminder that an increase in the Graduate Re-
admission fee is scheduled to go into effect for the upcoming Fall.  Therefore, the Graduate
Re-admission fee will be increased by $15, effective for students returning to school for Fall
2020. With this increase, the Graduate Re-admission Fee, currently set at $105 will increase to
$120.  
 
Our campus General Catalog and the Graduate Division’s website will be updated to reflect
this fee change.  Please update any websites and publications you have that provide the cost
for the re-admission fee.   We would greatly appreciate it if you would please alert your
students that when submitting an online general petition for Fall 2020 re-admission, their
Student TritonLink Account will be charged the new fee increase.
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